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Hi Candice,
 
Apologies for our delayed response – please replace Nelli with Daniel Jurijew, Vice President,
Government Relations, Regulatory and Environmental Policy (djurijew@capitalpower.com | (780)
392-5167).
 
Thanks,
 
Katherine
 
Katherine Perron | Media Relations & Communications Manager
Capital Power 
P 780.392.5335 | C 587.341.2556 |capitalpower.com
 

From: MENZA Candice * PUC <Candice.MENZA@puc.oregon.gov> 
Sent: Monday, November 1, 2021 2:26 PM
To: Katherine Perron <kperron@capitalpower.com>
Subject: Nelli Doroshkin
 

  Notice: External Email.   Please do not click links, open attachments, or take any other action
on this email unless you recognize the source of this email and know the content is safe.

 
I received a bounce back for Nelli Doroshkin.  She is on service lists in a few our proceedings.  Does
Nellie have updated contact information?  If she has moved on, we will need to contact her
replacement to get our service lists updated. 
 
Thank you,
 
 

Candice Menza (she, her, hers)

Oregon Public Utility Commission
201 High St SE, Suite 100
Salem, OR  97301
(971) 375-5093 
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This email message, including any attachments, is for the intended recipient(s) only, and
contains confidential and proprietary information. Unauthorized distribution, copying or
disclosure is strictly prohibited. If you have received this message in error, or are obviously
not one of the intended recipients, please immediately notify the sender by reply email and
delete this email message, including any attachments. Thank you.


